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FLORE HVILLE

SPECIAL NOTE: Pursuant to the March 16, 2020 proclamation issued by Governor Abbott, this meeting will be
held in-person and by videoconference in order to advance the public health goal of limiting face-to-face
meetings (also called ‘social distancing’) to slow the spread of COVID-19. Some members will be present in the
council chambers while others will attend the meeting via videoconferencing.

NOTICE OF COLLECTIVE BARGAINING COMMITTEE MEETING

Notice is hereby given that there will be a Collective Bargaining Committee Meeting at 2:00
pm, Tuesday, August 10, 2021. This meeting will take place at City Hall in the Council
Chambers located at 1120 D Street, Floresville, TX 78114. The City of Floresville and
Floresville Police Officers Association will meet to discuss and negotiate the 2021 Collective
Bargaining Agreement.
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